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Kansas Lottery Announces State Casino Operations Allowed to Resume  
 
TOPEKA, KAN. – The Kansas Lottery has announced state-owned casinos are 
allowed to resume state casino operations, at the Manager’s discretion, on Friday, 
May 22, 2020. The decision was made following Governor Laura Kelly’s May 20 
executive order to move the state into a revised Phase 2 of the “Ad Astra: A Plan to 
Reopen Kansas,” which allows state-operated casinos to resume operations, pending 
state and local regulatory approval. 
   
There are four casinos in Kansas with state-owned gaming. Please visit their websites 
for details on each casino’s reopening plans: 

• Boot Hill Casino in Dodge City: https://boothillcasino.com/ 
• Kansas Crossing in Pittsburg: https://kansascrossingcasino.com/ 
• Kansas Star Casino in Mulvane: https://www.kansasstarcasino.com/ 
• Hollywood Casino in Kansas City, Kansas: 

https://www.hollywoodcasinokansas.com/ 
 
For more information on COVID-19, please see the Kansas Department of Health 
and Environment website at www.kdheks.gov/coronavirus/index.htm. 
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